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Ayoub Engineering, Inc.

C/o McDonald’s Corporation
1 Trader’s Way

Salem, MA 01970

RE: 1 Trader’s Way ~ Insignificant Change Request for Color Scheme

On January 19, 2012, the Planning Board met to discuss your request for an insignificant change
to the site plans for McDonald’s on 1 Trader’s Way. You requested use the “New England Gray”
color scheme rather than the originally approved “Terra Cotta” color scheme, as shown in the

submitted color elevation drawings.

At its meeting on January 19, 2012 the Board voted to grant your request for an insignificant
change, allowing the “New England Gray” color scheme instead of “Terra Cotta,” by a vote of 7-
0 (Chuck Puleo, Tim Kavanagh, Tim Ready, Randy Clarke, Lewis Beilman, Mark George, and

Helen Sides in favor, none opposed).
This letter is to confirm that the proposed change, as referenced above, to the Planning Board
decision dated September 30, 2011, is deemed insignificant and is hereby incorporated as part

of the plan.

Sincerely,
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Charles M. Puleo

Chair

CC: Cheryl La Pointe, City Clerk
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